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7/14/2015 
 

August 8-9, 2015 George Williams Way Closure for Urban Water Slide 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On Tuesday, July 28, 2015, the Lawrence City Commission will consider issuing a Street Event 
Temporary Use of Public Right-of-Way Permit for the Urban Water Slide event to close a 
section of George Williams Way from south of 6th Street to north of Harvard Road on Saturday 
August 8, 2015 to Sunday August 9, 2015. The City Commission meeting will begin at 5:45 p.m. 
in the City Commission Meeting Room at City Hall, 6 E 6th Street. You are being notified 
because you own or occupy property adjacent to the proposed event. This item is scheduled for 
approval without separate discussion, so if you would like to make public comments regarding 
this item at the City Commission meeting, please plan on attending the commission meeting. 
You may also contact me at mthiel@lawrenceks.org  or (785) 832-3134 prior to the meeting.   
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